50,000 WATTS CLEAR CHANNEL @ /

37th at PEORIA e Ph. Rlverside 2-5561
TULS A, OKLAHOMA

July 10, 1959

Mr. Carl Dabelstein

1712 "B" Street

Omaha 8, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Dabelsteiln:

In answer to your letter of July 1, 1959, we have
checked our log and find it coincides with your
receptlon.

Thanks for taking an interest in our programming.

Very truly yours,
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" John M. Bushnell
Director of Engineering
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